TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of Residents against the closure of Traralgon’s Franklin Street Post Office

draws to the attention of the House: Australia Post's proposed relocaton of postal services from
Franklin Street, Traralgon to Church Street, Traralgon. -

We therefore ask the House to: Direct Australia Post to retain postal services, including Bilipay
and parcel services, at the heritage-listed Post Office in Franklin Street, which is serviced by
public transport and easily accessible to the eldery and disabled.



